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  Using the C++ Standard Template Libraries Ivor Horton,2015-10-11 Using the
C++ Standard Template Libraries is a contemporary treatment that teaches the
generic programming capabilities that the C++ 14 Standard Library provides.
In this book, author Ivor Horton explains what the class and function
templates available with C++ 14 do, and how to use them in a practical
context. You'll learn how to create containers, and how iterators are used
with them to access, modify, and extend the data elements they contain.
You'll also learn about stream iterators that can transfer data between
containers and streams, including file streams. The function templates that
define algorithms are explained in detail, and you'll learn how to pass
function objects or lambda expressions to them to customize their behavior.
Many working examples are included to demonstrate how to apply the algorithms
with different types of containers. After reading this book, you will
understand the scope and power of the templates that the C++ 14 Standard
Library includes and how these can greatly reduce the coding and development
time for many applications. You'll be able to combine the class and function
templates to great effect in dealing with real-world problems. The templates
in the Standard Library provide you as a C++ programmer with a comprehensive
set of efficiently implemented generic programming tools that you can use for
most types of application. How to use Standard Library templates with your
C++ applications. Understand the different types of containers that are
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available and what they are used for. How to define your own class types to
meet the requirements of use with containers. What iterators are, the
characteristics of the various types of iterators, and how they allow
algorithms to be applied to the data in different types of container. How you
can define your own iterator types. What the templates that define algorithms
do, and how you apply them to data stored in containers and arrays. How to
access hardware clocks and use them for timing execution. How to use the
templates available for compute-intensive numerical data processing. How to
create and use pseudo-random number generators with distribution objects.
  Pro XML Development with Java Technology Ajay Vohra,2007-02-01 XML is the
logical choice for a powerful data medium transferable across applications
and platforms. This book takes a streamlined approach, giving the reader all
they need to hit the ground running, without making them trawl through
hundreds of pages of syntax. The book is also thoroughly up-to-date, covering
the newest XML standards (DOM 3.0, XSLT 2.0, XPath 2.0) and Java tools
(including JAXB, Xerces2-j, JAXP, XML Beans, and many more,) and the relevant
new features of Java 5 and 6. In short, the book gives readers all they need
to master cutting edge XML development with Java.
  Beginning XSLT 2.0 Jeni Tennison,2006-11-02 * Updated for XSLT 2.0, the
latest revision * A clear, step-by-step introduction to XSLT for practical,
everyday tasks * Suitable for complete beginners, even people who have never
programmed before * Comprehensive, but focuses on techniques that are used
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time and time again; Uses a fun byut realistic case study throughout *
Includes introductions to many of the most popular XML vocabularies Written
by one of the leading experts on both XSLT and XML Schema; technical review
by Michael Kay, the leading and well-known expert on XSLT.
  C++ and Object-Oriented Numeric Computing for Scientists and Engineers
Daoqi Yang,2000-10-23 This book is an easy, concise but fairly complete
introduction to ISO/ANSI C++ with special emphasis on object-oriented numeric
computation. A user-defined numeric linear algebra library accompanies the
book and can be downloaded from the web.
  C# 3.0 Design Patterns Judith Bishop,2007-12-10 If you want to speed up the
development of your .NET applications, you're ready for C# design patterns --
elegant, accepted and proven ways to tackle common programming problems. This
practical guide offers you a clear introduction to the classic object-
oriented design patterns, and explains how to use the latest features of C#
3.0 to code them. C# Design Patterns draws on new C# 3.0 language and .NET
3.5 framework features to implement the 23 foundational patterns known to
working developers. You get plenty of case studies that reveal how each
pattern is used in practice, and an insightful comparison of patterns and
where they would be best used or combined. This well-organized and
illustrated book includes: An explanation of design patterns and why they're
used, with tables and guidelines to help you choose one pattern over another
Illustrated coverage of each classic Creational, Structural, and Behavioral
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design pattern, including its representation in UML and the roles of its
various players C# 3.0 features introduced by example and summarized in
sidebars for easy reference Examples of each pattern at work in a real .NET
3.5 program available for download from O'Reilly and the author's companion
web site Quizzes and exercises to test your understanding of the material.
With C# 3.0 Design Patterns, you learn to make code correct, extensible and
efficient to save time up front and eliminate problems later. If your
business relies on efficient application development and quality code, you
need C# Design Patterns.
  Word Sorts and More Kathy Ganske,2018-01-01 Tens of thousands of teachers
have used this skillfully crafted book to build children's word knowledge
with engaging categorization activities organized by spelling stages.
Featuring rich classroom examples, the revised and expanded second edition
gives increased attention to teaching English learners (ELs), among other
enhancements. In a large-size format for easy photocopying, the volume
includes over 200 reproducible word, picture, and letter sorts, plus
additional reproducible forms and activities in the appendices. Purchasers
get access to a companion website where they can download and print the
reproducible appendix materials. The website also features supplemental
PowerPoint assessment slides and 16 pages of Spanish–English cognate sorts.
New to This Edition: *Greatly expanded content on teaching ELs, including a
chapter showcasing researcher perspectives as well as supplemental online
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resources. *Cutting-edge SAIL (survey, analyze, interpret, link) framework
for small-group lesson planning, complete with a detailed sample lesson and
script. *Additional user-friendly tools: student performance records and the
No-Nonsense Word Recognition Assessment. *Firsthand teacher perspectives now
get a full chapter; many are new. See also Ganske's Word Journeys, Second
Edition: Assessment-Guided Phonics, Spelling, and Vocabulary Instruction,
which provides a comprehensive framework for assessing and building word
knowledge, and Mindful of Words, Second Edition: Spelling and Vocabulary
Explorations, Grades 4–8, which presents word study activities for the
intermediate and middle grades.
  XSLT Doug Tidwell,2008-03-15 There's been great anticipation surrounding
the release of XSLT 2.0, the new language specification that's critical for
converting XML documents into other formats, such as HTML code or a PDF file.
The XSLT 2.0 specification is approaching completion at long last, but
unfortunately, version 2.0's delays and complexity have forced developers to
rely on the XSLT 1.0 standard longer than they anticipated. Both
specifications will be in use during what is likely to be a long transition
period. The second edition of XSLT incorporates new material for XSLT 2.0 and
expounds on the lessons learned over the last six years of XSLT 1.0 use.
Whether you're looking for the latest and greatest in XSLT 1.0 techniques, or
is moving on to XSLT 2.0, this new edition of XSLT will address your needs.
The book includes plenty of practical, real-world examples to show you how to
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apply XSLT stylesheets to XML data using either version. You'll get a
thorough understanding of XSLT and XPath and their relationship to other web
standards, along with recommendations for a honed toolkit in an open
platform-neutral, standards-based environment. Author Doug Tidwell starts
with the basics: simple stylesheets and methods for setting up transformation
engines. Then he works through examples that develop your understanding of
the many parts of XSLT, particularly XSLT's template-based approach to
transformations. This new edition has been updated to explain XSLT 2.0's many
dependencies, notably XML Schema and XPath 2.0.
  Altova® StyleVision® 2011 User & Reference Manual ,
  Head First Design Patterns Eric Freeman,Elisabeth Robson,2020-11-24 What
will you learn from this book? You know you don't want to reinvent the wheel,
so you look to Design Patterns: the lessons learned by those who've faced the
same software design problems. With Design Patterns, you get to take
advantage of the best practices and experience of others so you can spend
your time on something more challenging. Something more fun. This book shows
you the patterns that matter, when to use them and why, how to apply them to
your own designs, and the object-oriented design principles on which they're
based. Join hundreds of thousands of developers who've improved their object-
oriented design skills through Head First Design Patterns. What's so special
about this book? If you've read a Head First book, you know what to expect: a
visually rich format designed for the way your brain works. With Head First
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Design Patterns, 2E you'll learn design principles and patterns in a way that
won't put you to sleep, so you can get out there to solve software design
problems and speak the language of patterns with others on your team.
  C++ Primer Plus Stephen Prata,2011-10-18 C++ Primer Plus, Sixth Edition New
C++11 Coverage C++ Primer Plus is a carefully crafted, complete tutorial on
one of the most significant and widely used programming languages today. An
accessible and easy-to-use self-study guide, this book is appropriate for
both serious students of programming as well as developers already proficient
in other languages. The sixth edition of C++ Primer Plus has been updated and
expanded to cover the latest developments in C++, including a detailed look
at the new C++11 standard. Author and educator Stephen Prata has created an
introduction to C++ that is instructive, clear, and insightful. Fundamental
programming concepts are explained along with details of the C++ language.
Many short, practical examples illustrate just one or two concepts at a time,
encouraging readers to master new topics by immediately putting them to use.
Review questions and programming exercises at the end of each chapter help
readers zero in on the most critical information and digest the most
difficult concepts. In C++ Primer Plus, you’ll find depth, breadth, and a
variety of teaching techniques and tools to enhance your learning: A new
detailed chapter on the changes and additional capabilities introduced in the
C++11 standard Complete, integrated discussion of both basic C language and
additional C++ features Clear guidance about when and why to use a feature
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Hands-on learning with concise and simple examples that develop your
understanding a concept or two at a time Hundreds of practical sample
programs Review questions and programming exercises at the end of each
chapter to test your understanding Coverage of generic C++ gives you the
greatest possible flexibility Teaches the ISO standard, including discussions
of templates, the Standard Template Library, the string class, exceptions,
RTTI, and namespaces Table of Contents 1: Getting Started with C++ 2: Setting
Out to C++ 3: Dealing with Data 4: Compound Types 5: Loops and Relational
Expressions 6: Branching Statements and Logical Operators 7: Functions: C++’s
Programming Modules 8: Adventures in Functions 9: Memory Models and
Namespaces 10: Objects and Classes 11: Working with Classes 12: Classes and
Dynamic Memory Allocation 13: Class Inheritance 14: Reusing Code in C++ 15:
Friends, Exceptions, and More 16: The string Class and the Standard Template
Library 17: Input, Output, and Files 18: The New C++11 Standard A Number
Bases B C++ Reserved Words C The ASCII Character Set D Operator Precedence E
Other Operators F The stringTemplate Class G The Standard Template Library
Methods and Functions H Selected Readings and Internet Resources I Converting
to ISO Standard C++ J Answers to Chapter Reviews
  C++ Templates David Vandevoorde,Nicolai M. Josuttis,2002-11-12 Templates
are among the most powerful features of C++, but they are too often
neglected, misunderstood, and misused. C++ Templates: The Complete Guide
provides software architects and engineers with a clear understanding of why,
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when, and how to use templates to build and maintain cleaner, faster, and
smarter software more efficiently. C++ Templates begins with an insightful
tutorial on basic concepts and language features. The remainder of the book
serves as a comprehensive reference, focusing first on language details, then
on a wide range of coding techniques, and finally on advanced applications
for templates. Examples used throughout the book illustrate abstract concepts
and demonstrate best practices. Readers learn The exact behaviors of
templates How to avoid the pitfalls associated with templates Idioms and
techniques, from the basic to the previously undocumented How to reuse source
code without threatening performance or safety How to increase the efficiency
of C++ programs How to produce more flexible and maintainable software This
practical guide shows programmers how to exploit the full power of the
template features in C++. The companion Web site at
http://www.josuttis.com/tmplbook/ contains sample code and additional
updates.
  Go Design Patterns Mario Castro Contreras,2017-02-24 Learn idiomatic,
efficient, clean, and extensible Go design and concurrency patterns by using
TDD About This Book A highly practical guide filled with numerous examples
unleashing the power of design patterns with Go. Discover an introduction of
the CSP concurrency model by explaining GoRoutines and channels. Get a full
explanation, including comprehensive text and examples, of all known GoF
design patterns in Go. Who This Book Is For The target audience is both
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beginner- and advanced-level developers in the Go programming language. No
knowledge of design patterns is expected. What You Will Learn All basic
syntax and tools needed to start coding in Go Encapsulate the creation of
complex objects in an idiomatic way in Go Create unique instances that cannot
be duplicated within a program Understand the importance of object
encapsulation to provide clarity and maintainability Prepare cost-effective
actions so that different parts of the program aren't affected by expensive
tasks Deal with channels and GoRoutines within the Go context to build
concurrent application in Go in an idiomatic way In Detail Go is a multi-
paradigm programming language that has built-in facilities to create
concurrent applications. Design patterns allow developers to efficiently
address common problems faced during developing applications. Go Design
Patterns will provide readers with a reference point to software design
patterns and CSP concurrency design patterns to help them build applications
in a more idiomatic, robust, and convenient way in Go. The book starts with a
brief introduction to Go programming essentials and quickly moves on to
explain the idea behind the creation of design patterns and how they appeared
in the 90's as a common language between developers to solve common tasks in
object-oriented programming languages. You will then learn how to apply the
23 Gang of Four (GoF) design patterns in Go and also learn about CSP
concurrency patterns, the killer feature in Go that has helped Google develop
software to maintain thousands of servers. With all of this the book will
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enable you to understand and apply design patterns in an idiomatic way that
will produce concise, readable, and maintainable software. Style and approach
This book will teach widely used design patterns and best practices with Go
in a step-by-step manner. The code will have detailed examples, to allow
programmers to apply design patterns in their day-to-day coding.
  Object oriented programming with C++ Mahesh Bhave,Sunil Patekar, This fully
revised and indispensable edition of Object-Oriented Programming with C++
provides a sound appreciation of the fundamentals and syntax of the language,
as well as of various concepts and their applicability in real-life problems.
Emphasis has been laid on the reusability of code in object-oriented
programming and how the concepts of class, objects, inheritance,
polymorphism, friend functions, and operator overloading are all geared to
make the development and maintenance of applications easy, convenient and
economical.
  A Laboratory Course in C++ Nell Dale,2009-06-23 Through hands-on lab
exercises, this lab manual teaches the syntax and semantics of C++ constructs
in a flexible framework that is perfect for both closed lab settings and
independent learning. The exercises are broken into three types of
activities: Pre-Lab: Reading review and paper-and-pencil exercises designed
to ensure understanding of the material to be covered in the exercises In-
Lab: Individual lessons broken into exercises specifically mapped to the
concepts covered in the chapter Post-Lab: Programming assignments which can
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be done independently and cover the important topics from the chapter
Checklist cover sheets allow students and instructors to track the
assignments, output, and grading for each exercise. Perforated pages aid in
submission and grading of exercises and homework assignments.
  Professional XML Development with Apache Tools Theodore W. Leung,2004-01-30
What is this book about? If you're a Java programmer working with XML, you
probablyalready use some of the tools developed by the Apache
SoftwareFoundation. This book is a code-intensive guide to the Apache
XMLtools that are most relevant for Java developers, including Xerces,Xalan,
FOP, Cocoon, Axis, and Xindice. Theodore Leung, a founding member of the
Apache XML Project,focuses on the unique capabilities of these best-of-breed
XMLtools. With the help of a sample application, he demonstrates howyou can
use them in unison to develop professional XML/Javaapplications for the real
world. If you need in-depth information to help you assemble a
workabletoolbox for developing sophisticated XML-based applications,
you'llfind it in this volume. What does this book cover? In this book, you
will find out about the following: How the Apache XML Project relates to Java
programming When you'll need some of Xerces' extra parsing features,
likegrammar caching How to use Xalan's XSLTC to compile XSLT stylesheets
intoJava Prerequisites and applications for FOP and Batik Cocoon concepts and
development Development techniques and practical usage for Xindice How to
develop back-end applications with XML RPC and Axis Applications and concepts
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for XML Security Who is this book for? This book is written for professional
Java developers who havehad some exposure to XML and XSLT. To get the most
from it, youshould be familiar with Java, Java Web development
technologies(e.g., servlets), and the command line Java tools.
  Novell ZENworks 7 Suite Administrator's Handbook Brad Dayley,Ron
Tanner,2005-11-18 Novell ZENworks 7 Suite Administrator's Handbook is the
official administrator's handbook to the ZENworks 7 Suite, written by Novell
insiders and reviewed by its developers. With added coverage of the new
features in ZENworks 7, this book provides you with the knowledge to install,
efficiently use, and troubleshoot ZENworks in the enterprise environment.
You'll also find coverage on ZENworks Desktop Registry Keys, which have never
been presented to customers and will allow you to customize their ZENworks.
By the end of the book you will understand all of the features and elements
of the ZENworks 7 Suite, all with the insight from the ZENworks 7 Suite team.
  Perl Template Toolkit Darren Chamberlain,Dave Cross,Andy Wardley,2003-12-23
Among the many different approaches to templating with Perl--such as Embperl,
Mason, HTML::Template, and hundreds of other lesser known systems--the
Template Toolkit is widely recognized as one of the most versatile. Like
other templating systems, the Template Toolkit allows programmers to embed
Perl code and custom macros into HTML documents in order to create customized
documents on the fly. But unlike the others, the Template Toolkit is as
facile at producing HTML as it is at producing XML, PDF, or any other output
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format. And because it has its own simple templating language, templates can
be written and edited by people who don't know Perl. In short, the Template
Toolkit combines the best features of its competitors, with ease-of-use and
flexibility, resulting in a technology that's fast, powerful and extensible,
and ideally suited to the production and maintenance of web content and other
dynamic document systems.In Perl Template Toolkit you'll find detailed
coverage of this increasingly popular technology. Written by core members of
the technology's development team, the book guides you through the entire
process of installing, configuring, using, and extending the Template
Toolkit. It begins with a fast-paced but thorough tutorial on building web
content with the Template Toolkit, and then walks you through generating and
using data files, particularly with XML. It also provides detailed
information on the Template Toolkit's modules, libraries, and tools in
addition to a complete reference manual.Topics in the book include: Getting
started with the template toolkit The Template language Template directives
Filters Plugins Extending the Template Toolkit Accessing databases XML
Advanced static web page techniques Dynamic web content and web applications
The only book to cover this important tool, Perl Template Toolkit is
essential reading for any Perl programmer who wants to create dynamic web
content that is remarkably easy to maintain. This book is your surefire guide
to implementing this fast, flexible, and powerful templating system.
  Situation Cognition and Coherence in Personality Barbara Krahé,2010-08-26
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This 1990 volume was written to re-examine the long-standing controversy
about consistency in personality from a social psychological perspective.
Barbara Krahé reconsiders the concept of consistency in terms of the
systematic coherence of situation cognition and behaviour across situations.
In the first part of the volume she undertakes an examination of social
psychological models of situation cognition for their ability to clarify the
principles underlying the perception of situational similarities. She then
advances an individual-centred methodology in which nomothetic hypotheses
about cross-situational coherence are tested on the basis of idiographic
measurement of situation cognition and behaviour. In the second part of the
volume, a series of empirical studies is reported which apply the individual-
centred framework to the analysis of cross-situational coherence in the
domain of anxiety-provoking situations. These studies are distinctive in that
they extend over several months and use free-response data.
  No Stress Tech Guide to Crystal Reports XI for Beginners Indera
Murphy,2006-08 A self-paced visual guide to learning Crystal Reports, this
workbook for beginners has easy-to-understand, step-by-step instructions and
screen shots to show users how to complete the design technique.
  Altova® StyleVision® 2010 User & Reference Manual ,
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